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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING WILL BE Wednesday, August 22, 1990, starting at 7:00 p.m. Last month
about 40 Members and guests enjoyed lotza pizza, prepared by our own illustrious chefs.
This month you will be surprised, but good?
Also, election of officers and directors will be held. See your July NEWS LETTER for
the new slate.

NEXT Board meeting will be September 12, at 8:00 p.m.
SEPTEMBER RANGE OFFICERS

8/ 1 Bi11 Rahn 774-6234 Wayne Sheets 933-2915
9/ 2 Chuck Crooks 831-9666 Roy Griesler 489-7128
9/ 8 Clagett Warfield 926-2515 Bill Blackstone 493-6733
9/ 9 Ed Bennett 963-7328 John Nicoll 774-2947
9/15 Art Cox 831-7538 John Fortado 774-9603
9/16 Bob Sadler 253-3501 Bill Marnane 869-7792
9/22 Rick Egerter 384-6436 Ron Newman 972-6022
9/23 Paul Hancock 774-5669 Joe Tarr 604-8434

HUNTER SAFETY CLASSES will be held September 7, 14 and 15. Attendance is necessary all three
dates. Prospective students should call Wanda Dawson at 253-2384 or Mac McCollum at
854-3707. A second course will be held October 12, 19 and 20. These courses are mandatory
for would-be hunters.

TURKEY SHOOTS will open for the fall season on Saturday, September 8, providing a Chairman
can be found for this interesting sport. Come on, you shooters. Call President Anderson
at 585-1053 or 253-2384 and volunteer. Time's awasting.

THE NEXT RANGE ORIENTATION and cleanup will be Sunday, August 26. The Range Committee would
like to thank Jim Brown, Reid Power, Darrin Power, John Nicoll, Don McDonald and all
those involved in the Tast two range cleanups.

DOES "CHICKEMCORN BARBEQUE" ring a bell? Set aside Sunday, September 9, from 1:00 p.m.
to 5:00 p.m. for the best day of the summer for you and your family and friends. Al1l
you can eat and drink for $8.00 for adults and $4.00 for children 12 and under. HOWEVER,
IF YOU CUT OUT THE DISCOUNT COUPONS ON THE BACK OF THIS PAGE and present them at the
gate you will save a dollar for each adult ticket. For additional coupons call Wanda
at 253-2384 or Joe at 871-6873. Note the NEW DATE, established to reduce conflicts
with other Tocal events. Justin Hall has volunteered to chair the event; if you can
help, call him at 330-1749. ONE MORE THING: the water supply has been improved - no
more need to use Porta Potties!

YOU WILL FIND six brand new ceiling fans installed in the main auditorium when you come
to the next Membership meeting, thanks to hard-working President Anderson and ever-
helpful Wanda Dawson. These represent a fine investment, as you will see. Thanks,
Dave and Wanda.

THE UPSTAIRS APARTMENT is ready to rent, newly painted throughout, carpets cleaned, central
air conditioning installed, electric heat, beautiful views, not too close to neighbors.
Call 253-2384.

A BEAUTIFUL PAINTING, entitled "Izaak Walton and Pupils", was presented by a long time
enthusiastic member at the National convention in Syracuse, N.Y., to be hung in the

National Headquarters building when it is finished. The painting, about 2 x 3 feet
in size, was concurrent with Izaak. A limited edition of 25 prints of the painting,



reduced in size and framed, was made available at $250.00 each. Our Chapter has purchased
one, and Paul Jackson a second, leaving only one left. Profits from the sales go toward
the National Headquarters fund. These prints are collectors items and will increase

in value. '

A CERTIFICATE OF MERIT AWARD has been assigned to our Chapter for its efforts in cleaning
up the Patuxent River watershed. It will be presented at the National Awards Ceremony
to be held in Washington.

AN IMPORTANT NEED for every Chapter is a Publicity Chairman. It was suggested that this
would be a good assignment for one of the Vice Presidents. We now have one in the
person of Rick Sommer. Rick made an outstanding presentation at the National Convention
in an effort to secure the 1993 Convention for this area. Due to circumstances beyond
his control another area won, but we haven't given up on future years.
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Gregg Richard W. 9633 Whetstone Dr. Gaithersburg MD 20879
SPONSQOR: Schneider, Bill 869-5565
Francella,Sr. Donald 12501 Wolf Den Ct. Monrovia MD 21770
SPONSOR: Corbin, John 253-0593
Francella,Jr. Donald 12501 Wolf Den Ct. Monrovia MD 21770
SPONSOQOR: Corbin, John _ 253-0593
Rogers Barry 9738 Noble Ridge Terr. Gaithersburg MD 20882
SPONSOR: Corbin, John 253-2201
Woolsey David A. 20065 Appledowre Cir 21 Germantown MD 20874
SPONSOR: Schneider, William 540-9042
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